

## Memo

TO: Val Rosenson, Legislative Officer, Board of Representatives

FROM: Kathi Cavanna, Executive Secretary

DATE: 08/01/17

RE: Request to place item on next Board of Representatives Agenda

Attached is the cover memo from Chris Dellaselva with a copy of the proposed lease of certain rooms in Old Town Hall to the Stamford Board of Education for approval by the Board of Representatives.

I have sent the item to the Planning Board and will bring to the Board of Finance on Thursday when their office is open.

If you have any questions, please let me know

Thanks.